
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
20th October – Fun run 

Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th Oct Parents evening 
Friday 20th  Oct – finish for half term 

Monday 30t Oct - back to school 
 
 
 

 

Maths 

In maths we have been looking at 

patterns, finding patterns in the 

environment, on our clothes and 

making our very own patterns 

with paint and shapes.  

  

Premier Enrichment Day 

The children loved their enrichment day.  Please 

Tapestry for some pictures of what they did.  

 

 Phonics 

We have been learning the sounds g, o, c, 

k this week.  Please see the phonics 

newsletter for this week for more ideas 

how to support your child at home. 

Fun Run 
It is our annual Fun Run next Friday 20th 
October.  Children can come to school in 
their PE kits ready to run as many laps of 

the field as they like.  You can sponsor your 
child for each lap or make a donation to the 

school.  This is a great fundraiser to help 
the school raise money towards school trips 

and exciting opportunities! 

This week 
We have read the stories Pumpkin Soup and 
Delicious by Helen Cooper.  We have looked 
at pumpkins, painted them and learnt about 

the lifecycle of a pumpkin. We made our 
own pumpkin soup and tasted this. The 

children found this experience really 
interesting! 

 

 

 

Welcome to 

13th October 2023 

Parents Evening 

These take place in the hall, please come to 

school via the main school entrance and 

wait in the library until your class teacher 

comes to collect you. Appointments are ten 

minutes each.  If you cannot make your 

appointment, please let us know in advance. 

Thank you   

 


